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August 10, 1994

David Tay.lor
20l Park
Seabrbpk, Texas 77586

Dear David,

Back in 1976, the first "Couples Exchange" was held in District 5890, when 109
English Rotarians and their spouses came our way for three weeks. Then, in 1977,
we returned the favor, and took 99 folks from our District to District 1200, in
beautiful Southwest England for a like period of time.

have decided to have a reunion of that experience. FronrMarch 15^29, 1995, we
will host a maximum of 25 couples (50 persons). Then, from September 6-20, 1995,
we will descend on them with our entourage of 50. The only prerequisite is that
the participants must have been involved in either hosting or visiting back in 1976-
77. '.

We have good records of both hosts and visitors, but have no way of knowing for
sure which- -ones might no longer be with us, or of their age/physical condition
which might preclude their participation this go-round.

Would y.ou please make your club members aware of our plans, and have them get
hi touch with me to express their interest? Sorry to put this burden on you, but
I know of no other way to handle this matter.

You may 'reach me at my office on Lockwood with the telephone number and
address listed below. Also, you may reach me at home on (713) 482-0084, or my
home address of 409 Carriage Creek Lane, Friendswood, Texas 77546.

May I count on hearing from you, or someone in your club?

fours /to Rotary,

il W. Ju/y, P.D.G.
R/L District 5890, 1980-81
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122 Pine Shadows
Seabrook, Tx. 77586
September 22, 1994

Paul W. Jury, P.D.G.
R.I. District 5890, 1980-81
Lockwood National Bank
800 Lockwood P.O. Box 15104
Houston, Texas 77220-5104

Dear Paul,

Thank you for your letter of August 10, 1994 requesting the Space
Center Rotary Club's support in planning the Rotary International
"Couples Exchange" reunion planned for March and September 1995.

The task of locating such members of the Space Center Rotary Club
was assigned to Mr. James C. Shows, Chairman of the International
Friendship Exchange Committee.

A survey of the Space Center Rotary Club has been conducted
without finding any current members, so far, that meet your
prerequisite of being a participant, involved in either hosting
or visiting back in 1976-77. However, in your letter, you
indicated that you had good records of both hosts and visitors of
the 1976-77 Couples Exchange. We would certainly appreciate a
copy to assist in our search. To expedite the transmital of
information, the records can be sent by facsimile to James C.
Shows, facsimile number 713-532-1443.

In the event that Space Center Rotary is unable to provide any
qualified members, perhaps we may have members that would be
interested in participating in your 1995 Couples Exchange
reunion, if that would be acceptable.

Mr. Shows can be reached at his office, telephone number 713
326-1012 or in the evenings at his home, telephone number 713
532-1684. His home address is listed above.

Respectfully Yours,

David Taylor
President, 1994-95
Space Center Rotary Club


